
ARF Competitive Committee 委員⻑ 兼 OC メンバーよりの案内メール 
 

Subject: Asian Rowing Virtual Indoor Championships 

 
Dear Asian Rowing Friends, 
 
In my capacity as Chair of the ARF Competitive Committee and as a member of the OC, I would like to 
remind you that entries for the ASIAN ROWING VIRTUAL INDOOR CHAMPIONSHIPS (to be hosted 
online by Hong Kong on 15 January 2022) are already open and we are already receiving these. The event 
has also been sanctioned by World Rowing as a qualification event for the World Rowing Indoor 
Championships in February.  Please note the following: 
 
1. All racing is ONLINE and entries must be made via the World Rowing entry system at this link:  

https://worldrowing.entries.regatta-systems.com/arvic/2022 
 

2. Events are available for senior, junior, lightweight, master and para rowers. These are OPEN TO 
ANYONE, ANYWHERE who holds Asian Nationality (verified by a passport). This includes National 
Team rowers, Club Rowers, and private individuals. Please help to circulate this information to your 
clubs, and other ergometer users! 
 

3. Entries will close at MIDNIGHT HONG KONG TIME, SUNDAY 9TH JANUARY 2022. This is a 
strict deadline due to the computer entry system and late entries will not be possible - please don't 
miss your chance! 
 

4. The full event details and how to connect your C2 rowing machines to the online race system can be 
found here and in the attached bulletin. 
http://www.rowing.org.hk/competitions/arvic/ 
 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the OC at this email address: 
2022arvic@rowing.org.hk 

 
I thank this opportunity to wish everyone a healthy, happy and successful year ahead in 2022! 
 
Warm regards, Chris Perry 


